
From: Schatz, Ken [Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 5:26 PM 

To: Pepper, James; Wisdom, Leslie 

Subject: RE: SU's - Addison NE, Addison NW, Addison Central, Rutland NE, Chittenden South 

 

 
We haven’t seen anything from those districts yet.   
 

From: Pepper, James  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 5:13 PM 
To: Wisdom, Leslie <Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Schatz, Ken <Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: SU's - Addison NE, Addison NW, Addison Central, Rutland NE, Chittenden South 
 
Leslie – have you seen anything from these districts yet? 
 
Ken – I think it makes sense for Jen to reach out to them individually and let them know we disagree 
with the need to delay.   
 

From: Wisdom, Leslie  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 2:25 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Schatz, Ken <Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: SU's - Addison NE, Addison NW, Addison Central, Rutland NE, Chittenden South 
 
Hi Pepper, 
 
We are just hearing now that the above five school districts are planning to send out a memo today to 
providers to the effect that they are “delaying Act 166 implementation” until clearances are received 
and that they will not accept CDD clearances.  We don’t know what “delaying implementation” means 
from their perspective and have not seen the communication.   
 
We have drafted the attached memo to superintendents and are working on the language.  Let me 
know if you have any thoughts. 
 
Thanks, 
Leslie 
 
Leslie Wisdom 
General Counsel 
Department for Children and Families 
tel.         802.241.0944  
mobile 802.585.4852  
 
This email message may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email message is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this email message from your computer. CAUTION: The 
Agency of Human Services cannot ensure the confidentiality or security of email transmissions. 
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From: Benedict, Jennifer  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 2:12 PM 
To: Wisdom, Leslie <Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov> 
Subject: SU's - Addison NE, Addison NW, Addison Central, Rutland NE, Chittenden South 
 
 
Jen Benedict, Director 
Child Care Licensing & Financial Assistance 
DCF – Child Development Division 
280 State Drive, NOB 1 North 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1040 
 
(c) 802-224-6236 
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